
From: Marah Trivers <mtrivers@fortfrances.ca>  
Sent: Friday, March 13, 2020 10:42 AM 
To: Christiane Wong <Christiane.Wong@oeb.ca> 
Subject: EB-2019-0036 Fort Frances Power's 2020 IRM 
 
Good morning Christiane,  
 
Fort Frances Power Corporation confirms the accuracy and completeness of EB-2019-0036 Draft 
Decision issued March 4, 2020.   
 
Fort Frances Power Corporation appreciates the OEB is cognizant of our unique situation and will work 
with OEB towards a resolution as appropriate.  
 
Regards, 
 
Marah Trivers 
Finance and Regulatory Officer 
Fort Frances Power Corporation 
(807) 274-9291 ext. 1242 
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